MINUTES of the Climate Aon Group of St Just Town Council held on Wednesday 10 February 2021 at 7.15 pm, via Zoom 

Present
Cllrs C Moore(chair) and Marna Blundy, Debbie Shephard, Holly Whitelaw, Chris Fry, Richard Biker, Lyla Byrne, Helen Jaggard and Paddy Saunders.

Apologies  none

The minutes of the meeting on 6 January were approved and signed.

1. Matters Arising	none

2. Declarations of interest/dispensations                 None

3. Live West meeting
Live West have a contractor planting trees in the next month or so with attached water bags for irrigation.   Holly and Lyla have applied for a grant for further planting, and are hoping to work with groups of residents after lockdown.   LiveWest are reluctant to do more large-scale planting until they can properly consult with residents, but this is a start.
Discussion on library planting:  Lyla offered to plant trees in the area at the side of the library where there are no windows, but others felt this was too close to the building.    For the main grass area, Paddy’s suggestion of spring flowers (bluebells, primroses, wild garlic etc) found favour, and would allow for closer mowing later in the season, as we have been asked to keep the grass short because of dog mess.

4.    Leaflet
Helen has done more work on this, but is having difficulty with a logo.   We will need to get quotes from printers to submit to the Town Council.

5.     Any other business
Holly took the meeting through a questionnaire from Cornwall Climate Action Network, and will submit our answers.
Lyla said Penwith Planters will work with us to find places for trees, and help look after them.

The meeting closed at 8.40.

Next meeting   Wednesday 3 March at 7.15 pm.
